

## PRIME MINISTER · PREMIER MINISTRE

December 10-18, 2021

## Dear Friends:

I am pleased to offer my warmest greetings to everyone taking part in the 8th Annual Vancouver Turkish Film Festival.

This event brings the community together to experience some of the best Turkish films. I am sure everyone in attendance will be entertained by the selection of films being screened, and will appreciate the Q&A sessions with the directors and actors.

It continues to be a challenging time for planning and hosting events. That is why I would like to thank the organizers for making sure this year's festival could still take place while respecting public health guidelines. You can take pride in your commitment to supporting filmmakers and to facilitating collaboration between Canadian and Turkish artists.

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable and enjoyable experience.

Sincerely,

The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. Prime Minister of Canada